
Pulpit Announcements 
Holy Trinity Sunday 

June 7 
 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this week will go to the Missionaries 
of the Poor, in support of their outreach to the poorest of the poor 
throughout the world. 
 

• The flowers in the sanctuary are in memory of Santiago Buther. May 
he rest in peace. 

 
• Thank you to everyone who went to Confession during our Celebration 

of Mercy this past week. We now resume our regular Confession times: 
Monday – Thursday at 11:30 AM and on Saturday’s at 3:00 PM. 

 
• Please note that starting on Monday, June 8, the public hours of our 

Parish Office will change to Monday – Thursday, 10:00 AM -4:00 PM. 
The office will be closed on Friday’s. 
 

• Starting next weekend (June 13-14), we will move back to our regular 
Mass schedule: Saturday evening’s at 4:00 PM and 5:30 PM and 
Sunday morning’s at 9:00 AM and 11:00 AM. The number of 
worshippers will be increased to 85 per Mass. 
 

• Please tune into our Grace Lily page on Monday’s at 7:00 PM. Natalie 
Jackson is starting a new show, “Our Cloud of Witnesses.” The show 
will highlight the saints represented in our parish church. 

 
 

	


